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British Automobile Racing Club

General Membership Meeting Minutes – December 7th, 2021
Venue – via Zoom video conferencing.

WELCOME – 20:21




Bryan Rashleigh, President
MINUTES









Wayne Wanamaker made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting, which was seconded by Bill Lobban and carried.

DEPARTMENTS

MEMBERSHIP 




Andrea Pegg, Membership Secretary

There are 7 renewals and 1 new member.
TREASURY 





    
 
Paul Clarke, Treasurer

The Treasurer sent his regrets.
WRRC/SOCIAL







Howard Cohen

There was no update on when the meeting space at the Lone Star restaurant would be available.
John Jensen will investigate a possible new space meeting space.
REGIONAL RACE/ORO   




 Scott Ellsworth, Race Director
The 2022 event racing schedule has been decided.

The CASC Annual General Meeting will take place on January 15th at the new CASC office location, at 7250 Keele Street in Concord.
RACE COMMITTEE
The scheduled meeting was cancelled.
HONDA INDY TORONTO






Scott Ellsworth

The HIT event for Toronto is on the NTT IndyCar schedule for 2022.
ICE RACING 




Wayne Wanamaker, Ice Race Director
Wayne reported plans for the 2022 season are going well and there have had many Organizers’ meetings.

Kyle Bast will be the new medic for the 2022 season.

The Minden Kin website has lots of information on preparing a car and how to go racing.

The BARC race will take place on February 19 and 20.
Pre-tech for the season will take place on January 15th and 16th.  There will be training available for Scrutineers at that event.

The organizers are requesting a list of Clerks and Stewards, so they may book them for each weekend.

The lights at the track are being checked.

There will be a meeting on December 20th to discuss the COVID protocols with the Township of Minden.

Wayne is booking the radios and the Minden Motel.

He is looking into booking the Saturday dinner and has sent out e-mails to the usual volunteers. 

TRS




      
Tom Cressman
Three members have finished the Emergency Medical Responder course.
OLD BUSINESS

There was no old business.

NEW BUSINESS

Amy McCleary has sent her usual article to the British BARC magazine.  

Bryan has asked her to look into getting members sent a softcopy, of the monthly magazine.
Bill Lobban mentioned the newsletter has not been published in two years.  He requested we look into starting again, as it is an important and useful tool for communicating with members.

John Jensen asked about the blue BARC spring jackets we sold a few years ago.  Bryan will check with our suppliers.
Buy/Sell

Wayne Wanamaker has BARC toques for sale at $15.

Bill Lobban has a satellite receiver for sale at $1.25 with a PVR.  Anyone willing to climb up the side of the house, can have the dish as well.
Adjournment

Wayne Wanamaker made a motion for adjournment, which was seconded by Andrea Pegg at 21:19
 .
NEXT MONTH’S MEETING: will be via Zoom videoconference on January 4th at 8 pm.

Login in details for the Zoom meeting:

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84224298884?pwd=RWF1Vk9oMnhmeEFPbjJOb2ZrcTdHUT09
 

Meeting ID: 842 2429 8884

Passcode: 963038

One tap mobile

+16465588656,,84224298884#,,,,*963038# US (New York)

+16699009128,,84224298884#,,,,*963038# US (San Jose)

 

Dial by your location

        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)

        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

Meeting ID: 842 2429 8884

Passcode: 963038

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbKJMvQCmD

